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From: General Government Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Smith  
 

HB 2875 makes three discrete changes to the Public Employees Retirement System statutes.  The 

measure: extends Police and Fire eligibility to select State Fire Marshal employees; modifies the current 

annual process for tax remedy eligibility; and directs PERS to restore membership and retirement credit 

to employees impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

The fiscal impact of the measure is indeterminate. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 2875 be reported out do pass. 

 


